
2016 April 

Information session about ECE Summer School 

4 April, 12:31-13:00, IT1 114 

Our partner university, ECE Paris offers the opportunity for KNU students to spend one month in Paris and learn in 4 

different programmes. Based on the MOU between the two institutions, limited number of scholarships is also available. In 

the information session, KNU students shared their experiences with the students who are considering participating in the 

summer school. Please, encourage students to apply (KNU application deadline 15 April)! 

So you think you know Daegu….? – Cultural challenge 

2 April, 11:00-19:00, Daegu downtown, Global Plaza 

Encouraged by the success of last semester Keudos Culture Plus event, 

this semester the students of SEE were invited for a cultural challenge 

again. The international students were mixed together with Korean 

students and had to compete in experiencing Korean culture. The event 

was sponsored by the Erasmus Student and Alumni Organization 

(application was written by the OIA and the SEE). The winner team 

had two students of the SEE! Congratulations! 
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Visit of the Hungarian Ambassador to the Republic of 

Korea, Mr. Gabor CSABA 

30 March 
The Ambassador was hosted by the Office of International 

Affairs. After giving a guest lecture, he was taken to a campus 

tour by the Hungarian double degree students of the School of 

Electronics Engineering. Next semester five students of the SEE 

will start their double degree programme at Budapest University 

of Technology. All of them applied for Stipendium Hungaricum, 

the scholarship of the Hungarian government to get funding for 

their studies. 



Editors: 

Yeonggyeong Baek: byg0630@knu.ac.kr 

Melinda Szappanyos: melinda@ee.knu.ac.kr  

3. Others – Brief news 

 

• The School of Electronics Engineering is in the process of creating a leaflet for promotion purposes in 

English. All ideas are very welcomed and highly appreciated! 

• Internship session for international students started on 12 March. 

• KNU SEE will be a complementary and interdisciplinary partner in a RISE project application to be 

submitted by the consortium of Northumbria University (lead partner), University of Ljubljana and Warsaw 

University. The research topic is global talent management. KNU SEE (as a host of significant number of 

international students) provides the student pool for the research if the application is approved. 

 

 

We wish you a successful midterm exam period! 

 


